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Dear Salutation,

very St. Sebastian’s family member, our most important mission, and our shared vision inspire us always, and 
most especially during these challenging times. In this your reunion year, I write today to ask for your help.

I only wish that I had the ability to express in words these powerful truths:

• How vitally important the Annual Fund is to the advancement of our School’s mission.
• How tremendously grateful I am to all who donate to the Annual Fund.

With an average class size of 10 and the promise of a full day program for each of our 384 scholars, tuition does not 
cover the full cost of a St. Sebastian’s education. Revenue from the Annual Fund enables us to address our needs, 
balance our budget, and realize our dreams. 

The fi nancial breathing room provided by annual giving made possible our eminently successful pivot to distance 
teaching and learning last spring, our campus over-haul this past summer, and our safe return this fall to in-person 
education for every student every day. We have made signifi cant investments in personal protective equipment, 
structural safety innovations, increased technology, additional staffi  ng, professional development for faculty, 
fi nancial aid to those families especially hurt by the pandemic, and the list goes on.

We cannot give what we do not have, and what we have, we have from you, our donors, and we love you for it.

My colleagues and I look forward to celebrating your reunion with you. 

With love and gratitude,

William L. Burke III
Headmaster

Love God, work hard, and take good care of one another.
Every young man will be known and loved and called to greatness by great people.


